   BAC Scholarship Application

Deadline March 18, 2016 @ 2:00 PM

The BAC Scholarship program is designed for 2016 GRADUATING SENIORS who are past or present participants in BAC sports programs.  In the year 2016 the BAC will award four $1,000.00 scholarships to graduating seniors.  The criteria for consideration of these scholarships is based solely on the completion of this application and the accompanying essay.  Academic standing and performance are not considered for these scholarships.

Last name            First name            Middle Initial               Home Telephone

Home Address

 City


State            Zip

Name of Parent(s) or Guardian(s)       Address if different than above

High School Currently Attending:__________________________________

College, university or other post high school plans: ____________________

List BAC sports played and years: ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

List other BAC involvement (coaching, reffing, program volunteer, other): _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Attach to this application an essay entitled “What The BAC Has Meant To Me”.  Your essay should be no longer than 400 words.  Essays will be judged primarily on content.  All essays will become property of the Burnsville Athletic Club and may be reprinted at its discretion.  Completed applications with essays are to be turned in at the BHS Guidance Dept or the BAC Office no later than March 18, 2016 @ 2:00 pm.
You should also include a brief statement (no more than one paragraph or 50 words) about yourself, including unique attributes, activities, or other accomplishments of which you are most proud, and/or future plans including college and career goals.  This statement may be printed in the Student Recognition Booklet if you are a scholarship recipient.  
